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You may also call the toll-free Vehicle Safety Hotline at 1-888-327-4236 (TTY: 1-800-424-9153); or go 
to http://www.safercar.gov. 
 
WHAT IF YOU ARE A LESSOR? 
Federal law requires that you forward a copy of this safety recall notice to the lessee within 10 days. 
 
WHAT IF YOU HAVE ALREADY PAID FOR THIS REPAIR? 
You may be eligible to receive a reimbursement for the cost of repairs made prior to receiving this notice.  
You may submit your receipts along with the attached Reimbursement Request Form by mail to PO Box 
1616, Oakdale CA 95361. Transport is not reimburseable.  
 
Contact Ben Ruthman at 209-847-3042 with receipts and dates of repair. 
 
WHAT IF YOU NO LONGER OWN THE VEHICLE? 
If you no longer own the vehicle, complete the attached Change of Ownership card and mail it or contact 
Customer Assistance at 209-847-3042. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your attention to this safety matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ben Ruthman 
Hi-Tech Emergency Vehicle Service, Inc. 




